
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 5 By Councillor Webber for answer by 

the Convener of the Housing, 
Homelessness and Fair Work 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 4 February 2021 

  Following the announcement of the lockdown on 4th January 

and the previous suspension of repairs on 26th December 

how many tenants have outstanding non–essential repairs 

to their council homes? And can they be broken down by: 

Question (1) How many requests for repairs have been made since 

March 2020? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How many of these requests were deemed urgent? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) How many of these requests have resulted in works on site? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Can you confirm the procedure for tenants to follow for 

repairs that are not deemed urgent? 

Answer (4)  

Question (5) Based on historic information, or other sources, what 

backlog of repair work do you anticipate has built up as a 

result of the pandemic? 

Answer (5)  

Question (6) What plans can you share for completing any outstanding 

work, and over what timescale? 

Answer (6)  

 
 


